
Participant ID: 11385 

It is submitted that FFC is unable to submit the COP within the deadline which is 30th of March 2013. 

However we have already started the compilation of the report which will take another 6 months for 

completion and printing of the report. Therefore it is requested to give me another 6 month’s time to 

fulfill the COP requirement and post the Sustainability Report on the UNGC and FFC websites. 

Your support in this regard will be highly appreciated. 

Kind Regards, 

Maliha Malik 

Head of CSR 

FFC 

Contact: 0092-3324998749 

Email: maliha.ffc@gmail.com 


